Volleyball Supporters’ Group.

Presidents Report 24/10/17

The volleyball season finished with our girls’ first team completing a fifth premiership in a row. What
a fantastic effort for our girls. We had several girls’ premierships, which added to the success in the
boys’ season.

e We had a break up for the girls in the Walker centre which was well attended and a
celebration of our success.

e Sunday 29/10 sees our end of year dinner and presentation evening, and the presentation of
the shirts to our three teams travelling to Melbourne for the Australian Schools Cup.

e Three teams depart in early December for the Annual Australian Schools Cup, of which our
senior girls were premiers last year. This year we send a girls senior team, a boys’ senior team
and a junior team.

e The committee stands solid toward the end of 2017, and with one further Holt Bolt
fundraising activity, we hope to be able to finish the year in a financially strong position.

e This Sunday 29/10 sees our AGM, with five of the current committee standing down as their
kids have completed the St Pauls journey. As the outgoing president, | would like to
personally thank each and every committee member for an outstanding contribution toward
the sport through the supporters group. | wish these members, and their children all the best
for the future.

Kind regards,
David Fagan. President of the VSQ

Ph: 0414891609



